
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

03 October 2024 
 

Developmental Language Disorder (DLD) Awareness Day 

Friday 18th October 2024  
 

Dear Parents and Carers  

Moor House School & College will once again be supporting Developmental Language 

Disorder (DLD) Awareness Day on Friday 18th October 2024. 

Led by RADLD (Raising Awareness of Developmental Language Disorder), the day aims 

to raise awareness and make life easier for people with DLD. 

The theme this year is Speak up for DLD, with children, young people and adults 

encouraged to tell their stories and raise awareness of this common but hidden 

condition. 

As always, there are opportunities for students, parents and carers and friends of Moor 

House to show their support. 

 

Throughout the week our students will be supporting the effort to raise awareness 

through various activities in school and college, whilst the 18th October will be a non-

uniform day, with students encouraged to wear the RADLD colours, purple and/or 

yellow. 

 

Also on the 18th October at 1pm, Parents and carers are invited to a special ‘What is 

DLD’ parent workshop, with insight from children, young people and adults with 

DLD, whilst we are excited to be recording a special Podcast featuring the 

experiences of students to highlight the extent and invisibility of DLD. 
 

Please also look out for and share our DLD related social media posts to increase public 

awareness. More information about DLD day can be found at the RADLD (Raising 

Awareness of Developmental Language Disorder) website: https://radld.org/.  
 

Yours sincerely  

 

Sue Marr  

Moor House Research & Training Institute Trainer SLCN (DLD) 

 

 

https://radld.org/

